
EQAO Math Night
for

Parents and
Guardians

Join us for a free live webinar where EQAO staff will discuss math
questions that Ontario students encounter when they participate in
Ontario’s large-scale assessments. These assessments are taken by
all Ontario students in Grades 3, 6 and 9. During the webinar, EQAO
staff will show how these math questions help assess the skills
students are learning in their math classes. Staff will also share
valuable insights from the past three years of assessment results,
which can help parents and guardians support their children’s math
learning. 

Register:
https://eqao.zoom.us/webinar/regi

ster/WN_5puRqI8uQJypIaHgBYoBMw 

January 28 or February 18, 2025
at 6:30 p.m.
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